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QUESTION:  WHAT IF MY CHILD HAS A CSE or CPSE MEETING SCHEDULED ON A DAY WHEN THERE IS A ONE-HOUR DELAY OR A TWO-HOUR DELAY? 

ANSWER:  During the winter months, Mexico School District will occasionally have a one-hour or two-hour delay due to inclement weather conditions. Should this delay occur on a day when CSE or CPSE meetings are scheduled, the following schedule will be observed: 

High School and Middle School:  
        In the event of a one-hour delay, meetings scheduled to take place before 9:00 AM will be cancelled and rescheduled for a later date. All meetings scheduled to take place at 9:00 AM or later will take place as scheduled. 

        For a two-hour delay, meetings scheduled to take place before 10:00 AM will be cancelled and meetings scheduled at 10:00 AM or later will take place as scheduled. 


Mexico Elementary, Palermo Elementary and New Haven Elementary and CPSE:  
        In the event of a one-hour delay, meetings scheduled to take place before 9:30 AM will be cancelled and rescheduled for a later date. All meetings scheduled to take place at 9:30 AM or later will take place as scheduled. 

        For a two-hour delay, meetings scheduled to take place before 10:30 AM will be cancelled and meetings scheduled at 10:30 AM  or later will take place as scheduled 

In the event that school is closed:  All CSE or CPSE meetings scheduled for that day will be cancelled and rescheduled for a later date. 

Should your child’s meeting be cancelled, you will be notified in writing of the new meeting date and time. 

If you have any questions regarding this schedule, please call our office at 315-963-8400, ext. 5415.
